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Upon Request of  one of our member of the board of Directors of the above
foundation in the person of Prof. Marcel Ezenwoye, and on behalf of the
foundation. I wish to officially authorize the use of the Name: HIPDET
University Education Foundation Inc. for the purposes of registration and
operation of its activities in Nigeria.
While I hope that this letter will serve uniquely the purpose for which it is requested,
Accept Sir/Madam my most distinguished Easter salutations.

Greetings!

President

Atangche Jean Vingalla

Sincerely,

US Department of State 
   Internal Revenue Service

501 (c) 3 Tax Exempt

State of New Jersey

75 Dr MLK Jr Blvd-1

Newark NJ 07104

To:CAC
Nigeria

Date: 10/04/2023


